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Inside this issue: 

Report Cards 

Our second term has been productive, students have set goals and 

achieved success. They  have made improvements in many areas. I 

trust you have noticed the improvements. When you get your child’s 

report please celebrate the positives and help your child set realistic 

goals. Thank you for your partnership. 

Second term report cards will be sent home on Wednesday, March 
13th.  Please review the report card with your child, sign where 
indicated and return the envelope to the school.  If you have questions 
or concerns please contact your child’s teacher. Thank you. 

  

Basketball 

We had a succesful basketball season .  Again, our Forest Grove 
Athletes represented the school with positive spirit, skill, and respect. 
The support for each other and the enjoyment of improving their play 
was very evident throughout the season.  
 
A special thank you to Ms. Isomura for coaching the girls team. Two 
parents, Mr. Yoon, Mr Rowe  joined our teacher coaches, Mr. Pickering 
and Mr. Nussbaumer  in working with the boys team. Thank you to all 
our coaches for the time and energy they devoted to the basketball 
teams-coaching, encouraging and supporting! Also thank you to the 
many parents who cheered on the teams and helped to drive the 
students to games.  

 

Principal’s Message:   
NEXT PAC MEETING 

Tuesday 
March 4th@ 7:00 

pm 

Library 

Parents and Caregivers 
welcome to attend and 

share ideas.  

NO SCHOOL ON 
THESE DATES 

Spring Break March  

18-29 

SAVE THE DATE! 

Student Led 
Conferences 

April 25 
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Please do not walk 

through the parking 

lots with your chil-

dren.  A few extra 

steps will keep every-

one safe! 










